
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

. November 19, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of October 6, 1968, concerning 
Lee Harvey Oswald's.change of address cards. 

We are preparing for you a copy of the side of Commission Exhibit 
794 which does not appear in the published exhibit. As you may 
know, the original of this exhibit is the same card as the origi-
nal of CE 793, which shows both sides of the card. 

If you will send us a list of Oswald's change of address cards of 
which you want copies, specifying the Commission exhibit numbers 
or FBI numbers involved, when possible, we shall prepare copies 
for you. Please give volume and page references to the Hearings  
of the Commission where Wesley J. Liebeler alludes to a change of. 
address card as having been mailed after Oswald left New Orleans. 

It will help us to give you better service if you will provide 
specific citations or sources of information when you request 
copies; otherwise, our staff must repeat the research which you 
have already done. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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